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Ref: Tsinghua University's 110th Year Anniversary Celebrations 

To, 

Dr. QIU Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 

Dear Dr. QIU Yong, 

Greetings from Khalifa University of Science and Technology in Abu Dhabi in the United 
Arab Emirates. 

On the occasion of Tsinghua University’s 110th year anniversary celebrations, it is a great 
delight to offer our sincere greetings and best wishes to you, the faculty members, staff, 
students and everyone at the entire Tsinghua University community. 

This is also a wonderful opportunity to mention the many collaborations between Khalifa 
University and Tsinghua, especially in various interdisciplinary research and innovation 
projects including clean energy, advanced manufacturing, and materials and automation. 

I firmly hope we will continue working together on future projects. 

I trust Tsinghua University will carry on its tradition, excelling as a major research university 
and will continue to remain as a member of the elite C9 League of Chinese universities. 

Keep innovating and best of luck! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Arif Sultan Al Hammadi 
Executive Vice President, 
Khalifa University of Science and Technology 
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